Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families,

We had a great day today with Kindergarten and First Grade. We are looking forward to adding Second
and Third Grade tomorrow. Please remember to be patient in the pick up and drop off lines. Thank you
for choosing to enter on the San Diego Mission Road entrance.

Extended Day Care:

We have attached a survey regarding Extended Dare Care, we are reevaluating the current need of the
program.

Please complete the survey by Friday, September 4.

Extended Day Care Survey

Friday Mass:

This Friday's Mass is being presented by the Seventh Grade class. Due to increased safety measures,
Nazareth School has decided ONLY Seventh Grade students may participate. We are asking that siblings
and parents to please not come at this time, in an abundance of caution. We will re-evaluate as the year
progress. | have posted the Friday Mass link below.

Topic: Friday Mass, September 4th (Seventh Grade)
Time: Sep 4, 2020 08:30 AM Pacific Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88592195717?pwd=dC8zSUpSVGk2Y2xwSzkzTjZvZitWQT09

Meeting ID: 8859219 5717
Passcode: Nazareth?7

God Bless,

Mrs. René Coons

Principal
Nazareth School


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf1HL0dGUHNFVY100W1wXKwEEnJNS_38dwJnM-Rmgnd7RNnww/viewform?usp=sf_link

